
Donald Paglia, M.D. 
Department of Pathology 
School of Medicine 
University of California 
Loe Angeles, Ca. 90024 

Dear Don: 

7538 

April 7, 1980 

I aa on my way back from Santiago, Chile and sitting in the Mia.mi 
aitport awaiting a plane to New York. I can't remember whether I wrote 
to you about the desire of Dr. Fujikura to obtain a pathologist who would 
be interested in huaan·radiation effects and to work in various experimental 
pathology programs that exist at Radiation Effects Research Foundation in 
Hiroshima. At any rate, be probably will be contacting you for help .and 
you ought to know what this is all about. 

Warmest possible regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

Eugene P. Cronkite, M.D. 
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